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Dear Compliance & Enforcement Manager: 
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Subject: IDEA ID 856-Los Alamos National Laboratory 2015 Second Quarter Beryllium 
Emissions Report April - June, 2015 Air Quality Permit No. 634-M2 

Attached as Enclosure 1 you will find a copy of the sampling data obtained from the continuous air 
monitor installed on the main exhaust stack at the Beryllium Technology Facility (BTF) at Los Alamos 
National Laboratory (LANL) for the second quarter of calendar year 2015. This submission of the 
quarterly emissions data, collected from this source, is required by permit condition 5.f of NMED Air 
Quality Permit #634-M2 dated October 30, 1998. Furthermore, this quarterly report is transmitted within 
the allowed 60 days after the end of the calendar quarter, as specified in the permit. 

As specified in permit #634-M2, the beryllium stack emissions from the BTF shall not exceed 0.35 grams 
in a 24-hour time period and shall not exceed 3.5 grams per year. As can be seen on the attached data sheet, 
the highest daily emission rate (HDER) during the second quarter of calendar year 2015 was < 1. 7 5 x 10-5 

grams per 24 hours, which is well below the daily permit limit. The total amount of beryllium emitted for 
the second quarter of calendar year 2015 was < 1.69 x 10-3 grams. Additionally, the total for the first two 
quarters of calendar year 2015 is < 3 .15 x 10-3 grams, which is well below the 3 .5 gram per year limit 
specified in the permit. Based on the attached information, LANL is in compliance with condition #2 of 
NMED Air Quality Permit #634-M2. 

If you have questions or comments regarding this submittal or would like to discuss this in greater detail, 
please feel free to contact Steven L. Story at (505) 665-2169 or Kathleen Gorman at (505) 665-1338. 

Sincerely, 

An Equal Opportunity Employer/ Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the U.S. Department of Energy's NNSA 
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